
Lecture organized under Ewing lecture Series by the Physics Society 

 

The fifth lecture of the current academic session under Ewing Lecture 
Series was organized by the Physics Society on 3rd November 2023. 
Former Head of the Physics Department, Dr. R. P. Khare, delivered this 
lecture. Head of the department Dr. A. K. Shukla introduced the speaker 
in the beginning. Dr. Khare discussed experiments based on spectrometer 
and discussed the importance and details of spectrometer adjustments. 
B.Sc. Semester III and Semester V students actively participated in this 
lecture. Dr. P. K. Khandai proposed the vote of thanks.  

 

 

  Hindustan Times, 4th November 2023 


